
 

 

 
 

 

Announcement for the Extraordinary General Meeting 

 

EPSILON NET S.A. announces that the Extraordinary General Meeting of the 

shareholders on Tuesday October 12 at 11.00 am will not be held due to lack of adequate 

publicity procedures. 

The Company has already issued an invitation for Extraordinary General Meeting of the 

shareholders on Wednesday November 3, with the same agenda.    
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